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Our Heckington Riders  (minus Darcie, the 
youngest to be racing, who had left to go to ballet 
classes before returning to the Show!) 


Well done to all of our riders - we had two full 
teams and four ‘extra’ riders.  Despite having no-
one in the oldest age category we still managed to 
get second place, so look out Witham, Boston, 
Spalding and Bourne in the next couple of years 
when our young team will be that bit more 
experienced.

Go Ride Contacts
Dennis Owen - 07783 455932

Karen Durnin - Club Welfare Officer

Term Dates
Our Tuesday evening sessions continue as usual (as 
long as coach availability and the weather 
permits!). Remember as the evening light fades 
the sessions for the older children will reduce so 
they too finish at 7.30pm - we will let you know 
when the changes take place.  Don’t forget your 
lights as it gets darker, or jackets to keep warm.


Keep up to date with what’s going on by regularly 
checking our Facebook page:

facebook.com/Sleaford-Wheelers-Go-Ride

Cyclo Cross - yes, it’s that time of the year once 
again when rides can get a bit cold and muddy - 
but still be fun.  A full programme of Lincolnshire 
Cycle Cross events has been produced.  If you 
want to compete in the Lincs League you need to 
register on-line by 17th September to be awarded 
points, although you can still ride individual events 
without registration.  Make sure you check full 
racing details at: www.lincscyclocross.com.  Entry 
fee for U-12 is just £2; for Youth riders (U-16 and 
U-14) it is £5 but you also need a BC licence - or 
pay an extra £3 per event.  The League results are 
based on your best 5 races.  Why not have a go?

CYCLO CROSS DATES - All Under 16/under 14 
events start at 10.30am; under 12s at 11.115am

24th September - Spalding

1st   October    - Sleaford Wheelers

15th October    - Witham Wheelers

22nd October   - Scunthorpe

5th   November - Lincoln

19th  November - Boston

3rd   December - Midland Champs (no youth or  

                         U-12 riders for this one)


Become More Involved  We welcome input from 
parents, grandparents, carers - indeed anyone!  
Join our Committee (vacancies for Secretary, 
Minutes Secretary, Assistant Welfare Officer, 
Newsletter Editor and more) - we usually meet on 
the last Monday in the month - date to be 
confirmed. We also need official Go Ride 
Vo lu nte e r s - ta l k to a co ac h o r s e e 
www.britishcycling.org.uk/go-ridevolunteer - get 
free clothing too!

The Club website has links to membership forms, 
Club activit ies, racing opportun it ies and 
more . .www.sleafordwheelers.co.uk 
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